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 The Judicial Compensation Commission met at 2:00 p.m. in room 208-W of the 

West Virginia State Capitol, on September 26, 2017.  Gregory Bowman, Dean of WVU 

Law School, Chairman, called the meeting to order and the Clerk took a silent roll to 

establish a quorum.  

 Members present:  Virginia King, Dr. Edwin Welch, Phillip “Ben” Robinson and 

John “Danny” Martin.   Gregory Bowman, Chairman, was present via telephone. 

 Chairman Bowman recognized Phillip “Ben” Robinson for the purpose of a 

motion to approve the minutes from the August 31, 2017, 2:30 p.m. meeting.  The 

motion was adopted. 

 Virginia King moved that the Commission resend the Report of the West Virginia 

Judicial Compensation Commission approved on August 31, 2017. 

 Discussion ensued regarding additional information that needs to be considered 

by the Commission. 

 Chairman Bowman responded to questions from the Commission. 

Anne B. Ellison, Counsel to the Commission and Assistant Director of Legislative 

Services, responded to questions from the Commission. 

Chairman Bowman recognized Virginia King for the purpose of a motion to 

adjourn.  The motion was adopted. 
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